
Dear families and friends of our school 
 
Welcome back to Term 2 here at Paraparaumu 
School. I hope the holidays were a restful fun time for 
all.  
 
Siblings: Despite our implementation of a school 
enrolment zone we continue to experience strong roll 
growth. If you have younger siblings of children 
already here that we are not aware of can you please 
let Jo in the office know. This will help immensely 
with our planning and working out when we need new 
classrooms. Your support here would be most 
appreciated. 

 
. 
 
Student Led conferences—This term we will be 
holding our student led conferences—information on 
how to book these will follow next week—meanwhile 
note the school closing early on Wednesday 21 June 
 
 
Please note in the upcoming dates the days that the 
school is closed in June. 
 
Nga mihi nui ki a koutou - warm regards to you all.  
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TERM DATES 2023 

Term 2 
26th April—30th June  

CLOSED King’s birthday June 5th 

Term 3 Monday 17th July – 22nd September  

Term 4 
9th October – 20th December (12 

noon) 23rd October Labour day 

Student of the Week 

Huia    Room 12  Year 5 
 
Huia, you have had such an amazing year! We love the focus, positivity and determi-
nation you have shown towards your learning. You have been working so hard with 
Amber and have written some wonderful stories to go with your beautiful pictures. 
You have been enthusiastically joining in with class discussions and activities and we 
love having your creativity and your sense of humor in Room 12.  You have devel-
oped and maintained some really special friendships, are kind and considerate to-
wards your friends and are learning how to manage tricky social situations. We are 
so so very proud of you! Keep up the fabulous work.  

IT'S YUMMY APPLE STICKER TIME!!!! 
Collect the Yummy cut out labels  and stickers from 
the 1.5kg for our school’s share of the $200,000 sports 
gear. Yummy apples are available from New World, 
PAK’nSAVE and participating Four Square stores. The 
more we collect, the more sports gear we get so get 
going and start collecting your Yummy cut out labels 
and stickers now!  

Pink Shirt Day is about working together to 
stop bullying by celebrating diversity and pro-
moting kindness and inclusiveness. We would 
like to encourage everyone to wear something 
pink in support of this worthy cause. 

Cross Country training will start 
next week, Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday afternoons.    
Please ensure your child comes to 
school with appropriate footwear.  

UPCOMING DATES 

APRIL 

28 Book Day Dress up 

MAY 

2 PTA Meeting 

15 Year 7 and 8 Immunisations 

19 Pink shirt day 

23 NYLD for year 8 Students 

24 Interschool Cross Country Yr 4-8 
(pp day 25th) 

29 Tough guy and Cal Challenge 

JUNE 

2 Teacher only day—SCHOOL 
CLOSED 

5 King’s Birthday—SCHOOL 
CLOSED 

6 Interschool Cross Country 

9 Paraparaumu Collage Open day 
for year 8 students 

21  Kapiti Collage Open Day for Year 
8 students 

21 
22 

Student Led Conferences– school 
closes at 12:30pm on Wednesday 
only 

30 Last day of school 


